Westminster Senior Quireach

April of 2021, we formed a committee to start searching for a building
to renovate for our many Seniors in"Westminster and surrounding areas.
We were eventually given the Old Pool Building which is what we
have been working on for almost three years. We received donations
from different organizations to help with the renovations.

City of Westminster

Oconee County

Sandvick

Borg Warner

Cecil Sandifer Sunday School Class

Westminster Rotary Club

Lowe's

Home Depot

Members of Westminster Baptist Church

Numerous small donations from community members

All of these donations went to the company getting the pool building ready
for renovations.

Since we had no place for our Seniors to meet, Post 107, Sons of the
American Revolution offered their building, which we have been using
for over two years while trying to renovate our building. This Grant will
allow us to complete our building.

Post 107 charged us no fee for using their building. The only expense
we had was the utility fee we had each month to keep electricity on in the
building we were renovating. Workers needed lights to stay on so they
continue working in the building. We had that expense each month and
that was the only expense we had. All other money we had went to the
construction co. getting the building ready for renovations. We did not
set a budget because all donations went to the renovations. We would
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contact the Construction Co. when we received donations to cover that
project. It was a pay as you go agreement with the Construction Company
so we did not need a budget at that time.

We tried to keep five hundred to a thousand in the account after paying
the renovations and utility bill.

We have not set a budget for the new building because we do not know
what our expenses will be. The board will meet before we move into
the building and decide and set the budget for 2024. We have several
fund raising events planned and will continue to receive our donations
from different businesses and individuals .

Judy Caywood
Director



